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The following items were discussed at the regular monthly meeting of the Stratford Town Council held on 

Wednesday, December 9, 2020 via Zoom due to the change to the COVID alert level on PEI. 

 

Long Term Financing  

 

A resolution was approved at the December 9, 2020 Council Meeting to award the long-term financing required 

for the waste water delivery system project. This was awarded to RBC who responded to the request for 

proposals with an all-in rate of 2.17% for a 25 year swap term.  

 

Water Station Upgrades Resolution 

 

The water station upgrades tender was awarded to Hansen Electric in the amount of $201,100.00 (HST excluded) 

for required work to the Pondside water station. This project includes Provincial and Federal funding through the 

Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program.  

 

Appointment of Directors 

 

The Town of Stratford has seven members on the Board of Directors of the Cross Roads Rural Community Fire 

Company. Beginning with this upcoming term, Council intends to appoint two members each year, for three year 

terms, so that there is regular turn over on the Board but also continuity with only two new members per year. 

By resolution, the following individuals have been appointed: 

Town Council Representative:  Councillor Derek Smith  

 

Community Representatives:  

• Kevin Jenkins (1st year of 3 year term)  

• Carol-Anne Duffy (1st year of 3 year term)  

• Chris Landry (1st year of 2 year term)  

• David Swan (1st year of a 2 year term)  

• David Milligan (1st year of a 1 year term)  



• Kathy Livingstone (1st year of a 1 year term) 
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For more information please contact: 

Wendy Watts, Community & Business Engagement Manager  

Phone: (902) 569-6921 

Email: wwatts@townofstratford.ca  

mailto:wwatts@townofstratford.ca

